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February 2, 1982

United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Of fice of Inspection and Enforcement

Region I

631 Park Avenue

King of Prussia, PA 19406

Attencion: Mr. Eldon J. Brunner, Chief
Reactor Operations and Nuclear Support Branch

References: (a) License No. DPR-3 (Docket No. 50-29)
(b) USNRC Letter to YAEC, dated October 23, 1981
I&E Inspection Report No. 50-29/81-12
(c) YAEC Letter to USNRC, dated November 20, 1981 (FYR 81-153)

Subject: Revised Response to Inspection No. 50-29/81-12

Dear Sir:

We have reconsidered our response to I&E Inspection No. 50-29/81-12
[Reference (c)], and we wish to revise our position on one of the three
violations cited and request an extension (due to equipment delivery delays)
on ancther. This information is provided on the attachment.

We trust this information is satisfactory; however, should you have any
questions, please contact us. i

Very truly yours,

YANKEE ATOMIC ELECTRIC @OMPANY

Sl £ assh

« E. Moody
Manager of Operations
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